From: SANTE C3 HSC

**Sent:** vendredi 14 mai 2021 22:27

To: SANTE C3 HSC

Subject: Survey: RAT common list for third countries – DL 18 May COB

Dear members of the Health Security Committee, Dear colleagues,

In light of the ongoing negotiations in the Council and the European Parliament on the Digital Green Certificate, which refers to the HSC agreed common RAT list in the context of the COVID-19 test certificate, we would like to ask the HSC members to complete a short survey (4 questions).

In particular, the aim of the survey is to assess the views of EU Member States countries on a possible extension of the scope of the common RAT list for use of test certificate carried by travellers coming from outside the EU/third countries.

Please complete the survey by **Tuesday 18 May - COB.** You can find the survey here: <u>EUSurvey - Survey (europa.eu)</u>

Kind regards, HSC Secretariat